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NEVADA DIVISION OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 
Regulatory Workshop: SRF Drinking Water Regulations 

September 27, 2022 
10:00 AM 

Great Basin Conference Room  
4th Floor 

901 South Stewart Street 
Carson City 

The Workshop was also held virtually 
and was publicly accessible by video 

conference 

MEETING NOTES 

ATTENDEES: 

NDEP Staff:  

Jason Cooper, NDEP-OFA 
Ben Miller, NDEP-OFA 
Charlie Wolf, NDEP-OFA
Elizabeth Kingsland, NDEP-OFA 
Duane Bays, NDEP-OFA 
Kyle Casci, NDEP – OFA 

Public: 
No participants 

Virtual: 
No       participants 
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Mr. Cooper called the workshop to order at 10:00 am. and provided notice that the workshop was being recorded. Mr. 
Cooper noted the workshop and proposed regulation changes information had been emailed to the Office Of Financial 
Assistance Constant Contact List, posted virtually on the NDEP website and State Public Workshop website, and in the 
following physical locations: NDEP Office in Carson City and in Las Vegas, The State Library Archives Building and 
the Nevada Legislature. A high level overview of the proposed regulation changes was presented and, there was two 
opportunities given for public comment. No pubic comment was received. The meeting was adjourned at 10:15 am. 




